
Bolton Charter Revision Commission  

Notice of Public Hearing  

The Bolton Charter Revision Commission will hold a Public Hearing on recommended changes 

to the Town Charter on Thursday, February 4, 2021 at 7:15 p.m. virtually through Zoom. The 

Commission’s Draft Report to the Board of Selectmen and instructions on how to gain access to 

the meeting will be posted on the Town of Bolton website.  

Dated at Bolton, Connecticut this 22nd day of January, 2021.  

 

Gwen E. Marrion, chairman 

Bolton Charter Revision Commission 

 

Call-In Number: 1-929-205-6099 

Meeting ID: 850 8630 3456 


